
Dear New Trier Families, 

I hope this message finds you well and that you had a restful and enjoyable summer. As we prepare 
to welcome our students back for another exciting school year, I would like to extend a warm 
invitation to all parents – past, present and future –  to attend the 2nd Annual Trev Fest on Saturday, 
September 28th  at Clarkson Park in Northfield.  This event is hosted by New Trier Parents’ 
Association and New Trier.  Admission is FREE! 

Trev Fest is a special parent-only event featuring live music by local favorites Along the Drive, 
Chris Karabas, Silver Age, and Steely Dad—comprising New Trier parents and alumni. It's a 
wonderful opportunity to connect with fellow parents, enjoy great music, and donate to a worthy 
cause NTPA Angel Fund. 

The NTPA Angel Fund allows parents and community members to support students and families in 
need. This past year, the Angel Fund supported 172 students. It helps cover expenses for school 
items, extracurriculars, and events like dance tickets, field trips, and clothing. Contributions ensure 
every student can fully participate in school life, regardless of financial situation. 

Additional information, including parking and transportation suggestions, can be found on the 
Winnetka Campus Principal's page or the NTPA’s page. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to seeing you at Trev Fest on September 
28th! 

Sincerely, 

Denise Dubravec         

Principal/Assistant Superintendent, Winnetka Campus 

https://newtrier.revtrak.net/parents-community/Parents-Association/ntpa-donations/#/v/ntpa-angel-fund-donation
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/WinnetkaPrincipal
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/ntpa
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/TrevFest

